August 6, 1951

Mr, Joseph R. Milmoe

P. O. Box 151 Re: Sunol 0Oil #1
14538 Friar Street Sec. 32-TN-1E
Van Nuys, California

Dear Sir:

- This is in answer to your letter of July 30,

1951, inquiring about the above captioned well,

This will advise you we have not received a
C-101 - Notice of Intention to Drill and also a
surveyors plat showing the location of the well
as well as a request from Mr, D. L, Wade of
Sunol Oil Company, San Jose California for an
unorthodox location. The Notice of Intention to
Drill as well as a surveyors plat will be ready
and it is probable that we will allow the unorthodox .
location., However, it is essential that we have

on file a $5,000 one-well bond which we have not
received and until this is received we will not

be in a position to authorize operation of this well.

It is not necessary for the Commission to meet
as a whole to approve application for permits to
drill, if the information is complete enough when
their Notice of Intention to Drill is filed. It can
be approved from 24 to 48 hours,

Sincerely yours,

ELVIS A, UTZ,
Gas Engineer
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